Farmed salmon company links with environmental activists to push for GM salmon
label

In response to the possible approval of a genetically modified salmon, an environmental group and a
seafood company are asking that the GM salmon be specifically labeled. Marine Harvest, a seafood
company and leading producer of farmed salmon, and the World Wildlife Foundation in Norway are
worried about the environmental impacts of the GM salmon if it were to escape into the wild. Marine
Harvest is specifically worried that without a label, consumers would have no idea if they were eating GM
salmon. “If the GM salmon is to be approved for consumption, Marine Harvest asks for it to be specifically
labeled,” says Kristine Gramstad, global director of communications at Marine Harvest.

The GM salmon, created by US-based biotech company AquaBounty, contains a gene from the Chinook
salmon that allows it to grow twice as large as conventionally bred salmon. The hatchery in Canada has
already been approved by Canadian environmental agencies to begin producing the GM salmon, but the
salmon cannot be released commercially unless the US Food and Drug Administration approves it.

Environmental groups are concerned that if the GM salmon were to escape into the wild, there would be
devastating consequences on the local environment, but AquaBounty and Canadian officials stress that
the correct safety measures are in place.

Read the full, original story here: Call for GM salmon labeling



https://geneticliteracyproject.org/2013/11/26/gm-salmon-one-step-closer-to-approval-commercial-release/#.UqAkQMRDv-s
https://geneticliteracyproject.org/2013/11/27/critics-concerns-over-gm-salmon-unfounded-dont-merit-comment/#.UqAj8cRDv-s
http://www.worldfishing.net/news101/fish-farming/call-for-gm-salmon-labelling

